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VICE MAYOR’S REPORT 
June 2019 

Sue Ellen Loyzelle 

sloyzelle@cutlerbay-fl.gov 

 

 

 

 

From the Desk of Vice Mayor Sue Ellen Loyzelle 

Dear Residents: 

I am privileged and honored to represent the Town at various intergovernmental and community meetings, 

workshops and events that allow me to gain greater insight about the needs of our community. In an effort to 

remain transparent I am committed to “Keeping You Informed” with this monthly report. 

Feel free to contact me if you have questions about the monthly report via email at sloyzelle@cutlerbay-

fl.gov or (305) 240-6183.  

May 12, 2019 – June 12, 2019 

DATE HOST/LOCATION TOPIC MEETING SUMMARY 

05/14 Centerstate Bank 

in Perrine 

Military Appreciation Meet 

and Greet 

Attended the South Dade Chamber of Commerce’s 

Military Appreciation Meet and Greet with Mayor 

Meerbott and Town Manager Casals.  

05/14 – 

05/15 

Miami Marriott 

Dadeland 

AARP Florida’s 4th Annual 

Age-Friendly Communities 

Sharing Symposium  

Participated as a Panelist Speaker at the 4th 

Annual Age-Friendly Sharing Symposium with 

Town Manager Casals to discuss Action Planning 

at the Municipal Level.  

05/15 Town of Cutler 

Bay 

Town Council Workshop Attended the Town Council Workshop to discuss 

revisiting annexation and possible building 

moratorium.  

05/15 Town of Cutler 

Bay 

Monthly Town Council 

Meeting 

Attended the regularly scheduled Town Council 

Meeting held at Town Hall. 

05/16 Miami Marriott 

Dadeland 

Miami-Dade Age-Friendly 

Summit Presenter 

Participated as a Panelist Speaker at the Miami-

Dade Age-Friendly Summit to highlight the Town’s 

adopted Age-Friendly Action Plan.   

05/29 Palmetto Golf 

Course 

PGA Jr. League Palmetto 

Golf Course Awards 

Banquet 

Attended the PGA Jr. Palmetto Golf Course Awards 

Banquet with Council Member Callahan and 

Village of Palmetto Bay Mayor Karyn Cunningham.  

05/30 Capri Restaurant Guest Speaker for Robert 

Morgan Senior High 

“Ahoy, Values Matter”  Along with Miami-Dade 

County Teachers and Counselors to discuss 

student accomplishments and exemplifying values 

05/31 Dr. Edward L. 

Whigham 

Elementary 

Proclamation Presentation Attended Mrs. Lynn Reyes’ Retirement Party and 

presented a proclamation for her distinguished 

career in the M-DC Public Schools system.  

06/11 Town of Cutler 

Bay 

Communities for A 

Lifetime Committee 

(CFAL) 

Attended the regularly scheduled CFAL Committee 

Meeting.  
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Upcoming Town Events 
 

 

 

 

OTHER NEWS:  There is no scheduled Communities for a Lifetime Committee Meeting during the month of 

July. Wishing you and your family a sparkling Independence Day filled with pride, honor and joy! 

 

PLEASE NOTE:   The Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Budget and Visioning Workshop will take place on Thursday, 

June 27, 2019 at 6:00 PM.   

  The next regularly scheduled Council Meeting will take place on Wednesday, July 17, 2019 

at 7:00 PM.   

  Please visit our website for additional information at: www.cutlerbay-fl.gov 
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